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2010 Grand Installation - Not Too Late to Register!

It is not too late to Register for the 2010 Grand Installation!

Registration is still open.

You can register online here:

http://www.freemasons.co.nz/communication/

 

Freemasons 'Live Life Lighter' Fun Walk

We had a great time and terrific participation last year. Come and join the fun!

Sunday 7th November 2010 - Petone Foreshore



27/06/2012 Grand Secretary Newsletter

2/2www.freemasons.co.nz/newsletter/2010/12.php

Starts Hikoikoi Park between 9.00am and 11.00am

Entry Fee: Gold Coin Donation which will be shared equally with

Te Omanga, Mary Potter and Te Kowhia Hospices

Gear: Walking Shoes, Hat, Sun Screen and Water

Participants can further nominate at start of fun walk a School,

Community Organisation, or Charitable Organisation

to go into a Lucky Prize Draw for $1500, $1000 & $500.00

which has been donated by Freemasons of Wellington.

Live Life Lighter - Exercise, Eating and Education!

For More info, call DICK FORBES at (04) 232 5006 or see the Live Life Lighter
website: http://www.livelifelighter.org/ 

Download a colour flyer here.

Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand

Freemason magazine? 
Click here to request a copy

or get the PDF version online here.
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